
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 27th November 2020 

A big thank you to everybody for supporting the school by 

adhering to social distancing measures during drop off 

and pick up times.  The Council have supplied the banner 

placed on our school entrance to act as a gentle reminder. 

 

Our school buildings remain closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any concerns at 

all please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk  

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley (Executive Headteacher) 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   

Monday 

Music  

Tuesday 

Years R & 1 PE day 

Thursday 

*Bikeability Yrs 5&6 

Friday 

*Bikeability Yrs 5&6 

Years 2-6 PE day 

C H R I S T M A S 

E V E N T S 

Class parties will be  

happening on 15th December.  

This year we are asking for 

voluntary monetary donations, please 

check ParentPay.   

Our Christmas lunch and  

Christmas Jumper day will be 

on the same day, Thursday 

17th December.  Once the link 

is up and running for donations, to 

Save the Children, we will send this to 

you.  All bookings for Christmas lunch 

need to be made by 3rd December  

using the link below: 

https://forms.gle/E4b2oRH2Z6YbJzMp8  

 Class parties: 15th December  

 Christmas jumper day: 17th December 

 Christmas lunch: 17th December  

 Last day of term: 18th December 

 Back to school: 4th January 2021 

Details regarding events will be sent out 

closer to the time. 

**Dates for your diary** 

(dates are subject to change) 

* Yr 5 & 6 please 

remember to 

bring your bikes &  

helmets to school. 

Menu: Week 2 



 

 

This week’s stars are: Alan (Yr3) & 

Archie (Yr4) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Ella.K (Yr2) 

Handwriting Award:    

Grace (Yr3) & Ella.W (Yr4)  

 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   100%100%100%   

Year 1:  93.75%Year 1:  93.75%Year 1:  93.75%   

Year 2:  97.14%Year 2:  97.14%Year 2:  97.14%   

Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%   

Year 4:  98.33%Year 4:  98.33%Year 4:  98.33%   

Year 5: 100%Year 5: 100%Year 5: 100%   

Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%   

Whole school 96.32%Whole school 96.32%Whole school 96.32%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Years R, 5 & 6Years R, 5 & 6Years R, 5 & 6   

‘Sing a Little Joy’ 
The music team based at Springwood High School are putting together this exciting 

project.  The whole point is, as the title suggests, to bring a little joy to lots of  

people through music so they have written a song  

especially for children in West Norfolk to record for 

Christmas.  They would like to release the finished song 

on iTunes, Spotify, Apple etc as a fundraiser for NHS 

charities as well as an inspirational and uplifting piece 

of music.  There will also be a video for the song which will appear on social media.  

We are inviting our Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils to take part in this amazing opportunity, 

consent requests will be sent to all parents/carers today and recording will be  

completed during school hours early next week.   

Once we have any links to the finished song/video we will share this with you all. 

This year, if your child would like 

to bring Christmas cards to school 

for their friends please ensure 

they are in school by Friday 11th 

December.  All cards will be placed 

in our postbox until they can be 

handed out during our final 

week (w/c 14th December). 

Today is our final football 

session.  Due to the early 

dark evenings over the next  

couple of months, this club will 

not recommence until February. 


